
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 23 OCTOBER 2006


EX.243/06
PROTOCOL FOR RELATIONSHIPS BETWEEN MEMBERS AND OFFICERS (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Learning and Development
Subject Matter

The Director of Legal and Democratic Services submitted Report LDS.74/06 enclosing a draft Protocol governing the relationships between Members and Officers in order to commence the necessary consultative process to enable it to be recommended to full Council for adoption as part of the Authority's Constitution in place of the current Protocol.

Councillor Mrs Geddes, Learning and Development Portfolio Holder, reported that the Protocol had been drafted in consultation with the IDEA to best practice standards and that Members had been involved in the drafting process through a Seminar conducted in July 2006.

The Director of Legal and Democratic Services reported that the Protocol would complement the statutory Codes providing advice on how to comply with those Codes.

Once implemented, training and awareness raising for Members and Officers would be undertaken so that everyone was aware of the requirements of the Protocol.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive approves the draft Protocol as the basis for consultation with the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee and the internal staff consultation process, with a view to the Executive then being in a position to make an appropriate recommendation to full Council for the adoption of the Protocol.

Reasons for Decision

To enable the Council to carry out a revision of its existing Protocol for relationships between Members and Officers and bring it up to best practice standards, having properly taken into account the views of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee and the employees’ representatives.







